
From:   Glenn Steitz   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   April 29, 2022

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

As a follow-up, the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau has now consented to the remaining
application associated with this transaction, ULS File No. 0009669309.  All other bureaus involved in this
transaction have now consented to the license assignments.


